
 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the School Board of Independent School District 834 – Stillwater 

Area Public Schools will hold a work session on Thursday, November 14, 2019 4:00-5:00 p.m. to 

discuss Spanish Immersion options.  The work session will be held at the Stillwater City Hall, 216 

4th St N, Stillwater, MN. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  November 6, 2019 

Sherri Skogen 

Executive Assistant 

Stillwater Area Public Schools 


